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Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
ATTN: Dr. Donald Paine
205 Banner Hil1l Road

Erwin, TN 37650

Dear Dr. Paine:

This refers to your letter dated June 26, 1990, regarding your decision not to
renew Certificate of Compliance No. 5517 for the Model No. BB 250-1 package,
which expired on February 28, 1990. Accordingly, the use of this package
under the General License of Subpart C of 10 CFR Part 71 or under the
provisions of 49 CFR §173.471 is terminated.

Sincerely,

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and
Transportation, NMSS

cc:  Mr. Michael E. Wangler
Department of Transportation
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